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Mr. Chairman,  
 
My Delegation has the honour to confirm to the Permanent Council the 
information that the regular parliamentary elections in the Republic of Croatia 
have been scheduled for Sunday, November 25, 2007.  
 
Complying with Copenhagen  Commitments, we invited the ODIHR to send the 
observers. We would like to use this opportunity and extend this invitation to 
the OSCE Participating States to do the same, if interested.  
 
Thank You, Mr. Chairman.     
 

mailto:cromiss.vienna@mvp.hr

